

Chief of Police

Wanaque Police Department

579 Ringwood Avenue Wanaque, New Jersey 07465



HEADQUARTERS (973) 835-5600 FAX (973) 839-6120

May 13, 2020

Frank M. Gabriel Ashland/Pharmachem Laboratories LLC 15 Adams Drive Totowa, New Jersey 07512

Dear Mr. Gabriel,

On behalf of the Wanaque Police Department, we would like to express our sincere appreciation for your generous donation of sanitizer. We are extremely grateful for this sanitizer because as you know it helps us to keep our patrol cars and equipment disinfected; it assists us in keeping our officers healthy and able to serve our community.

It is said that "Generosity the most natural outward expression of an inner attitude of compassion"

Time and time again individuals and businesses have shown that the worst situations tend to bring out the best in people and this is definitely one of those times.

With Sincere Gratitude,

Chief Robert C. Kronyak Jr.

Captain Angelo Calabro Sr.